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Dear All,
I am sending out two letters today. The next email you will receive is my normal newsletter which I wrote before we knew of the sad death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.
Today, we have held an assembly where we celebrated her life, remembered her Platinum Jubilee and reflected upon the sadness of this occasion.
The Mayor of Lewisham, Damien Egan has released the following:
A statement from the Mayor of Lewisham.
I am saddened to hear the news from Buckingham Palace this evening, announcing the death of Her Majesty The Queen.
Her Majesty sacrificed much for our country and served with unwavering dedication and that will not be forgotten.
Earlier this year Lewisham residents came together to celebrate Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee, with community events and street parties held across the borough. In the true spirit of Her Majesty, these parties, concerts and picnics brought people from different communities, backgrounds and ages together for a very special weekend of celebrations. Lots of local people also took part in the formal celebrations in central London. These are special memories that will be cherished.
I know that many people will have their own personal memories which they will reflect on, and the Council will be opening books of condolence for those who wish to pay their respects locally. These will be available from tomorrow afternoon at The Civic Suite, Catford; Downham Library and the Deptford Lounge.
The flag at the Civic Suite is being flown at half-mast as a mark of respect and our thoughts and sympathies are with the Royal Family at this sad and difficult time.
Damien Egan
Mayor of Lewisham

No one can deny that Queen Elizabeth II has been a driving force in our lifetime and she will be sadly missed.
Yours Sincerely       
Christine Keen and the Staff of Perrymount

